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Stephanie Austin <stephaniejoyaustin@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 10:16 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

My name is Stephanie Austin and I am a Cape Elizabeth resident, mother of two school age children, occasional Pond
Cove substitute teacher, and former educator.  

I am writing with deep gratitude for the countless thoughtful hours School Board Advisory Committee members have
committed to the process of determining the future of our town's schools.  After watching many of the SBAC meetings
and reading the material available on your website, I urge the committee to recommend concept E.  Concept E best
addresses the educational concerns/priorities identified by the community, has the least amount of student description,
will re-set the clock on the middle school building so we're not here again in 10-20 years having this same debate for
the middle school, and represents the best long term value for our town.  

The short term solutions offered in Concept B and C are wildly expensive for what they will actually accomplish and
will require costly repairs in the short term.  I would vote no for either of these options if they appear on the ballot.

Stephanie Austin
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